## East Goshen Township Futurist Committee Minutes January 21, 2015

## Attendance

Chairman, Thomas Kilburn, Vice Chairman, Rogers Vaughn and member Luann Petrellis were in attendance.

## **Annual Planning Meeting**

Tom and Rod gave a recap of the annual planning meeting for Luann who was unable to attend the meeting. Both felt like the presentation of the Futurist work was positively received by the group and commented on the interesting presentations by other committees.

Tom shared the schedule for the Comprehensive Task Force with the group. He also shared the very interesting presentation made by Tom Comitta at the meeting and reflected that much of the focus for the Task Force appears to align with the findings of the Futurist Committee as presented with the supervisor leadership in December. The group agreed that a follow up meeting should be held with Tom Comitta in order to provide Futurist Committee input directly into the Comprehensive Plan.

Respectfully submitted,

Tom Kilburn, Chairman